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Please support House Bill 2339 and protect Oregon consumers from surprise out-of-network medical 
bills. Oregonians should not be stuck in the middle when they receive treatment at an in-network 
facility from a provider who happens to be out-of-network for their health plan. HB 2339 will close 
loopholes in Oregon law that leave patients vulnerable to unreasonable and unexpected financial 
losses through no fault of their own. Please vote YES on HB 2339. 
 
William Novorolsky 
2353 Willona Park 
Eugene, OR 97408 

 


